University of the Friendship of Nations named for Patrice Lumumba

Number 3/266 3 May 1961
Esteemed citizen Harvey Oswald !

We ask you to pardon us for the delay in answering your application for studies
at the University of the Friendship of Nations, named for Patrice Lumumba.

It is evident to us that you desire to study at the University of the Friendship
of Nations, however, regretfully, we may not satisfy your request in view of the
fact that the University was created exclusively for youths of the underprivileged
countries of Asia, Africa, and Latin America. Concerning citizens of other countries
or stateless citizens, they may be accepted in any other institution of higher learning
of the Soviet Union in accordance with existing regulations for them.

With regards, ’

Chief of the information Department and student welcoming

/P. Chikarev
Signature illegible
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